
 
The Doggy Times 

Friday, May 9, 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
      Our End of the Year program is next Wednesday, May 14th and we 
are very excited!  It will take place in the Chotin Center at 10:15 a.m. 
The children will meet on the stairs in front of the Chotin Center with 
their parents at 10:00 a.m.  We are asking that parents wait outside 
until we are in our places for our performance. The children are to 
wear their school uniforms.  (Please make sure that your child has used 
the restroom before coming to the Chotin Center.)		  
    We are sending the children’s parts home today.  They have been 
doing a great job remembering their lines and singing all our class 
songs.  Please practice with your child over the weekend.  The better 
they know their lines, the more comfortable they will be on 
Wednesday. They are sure to put on a great performance!   
Reminders:   
- Tuesday, May 13th – Last full day for preschool 
- Wednesday, May 14th - End of the Year Program 10:15 a.m. 
 
     It is hard to believe that this school year is coming to an end.  We 
would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support and 
cooperation throughout this school year.  We feel so blessed to have 
had such wonderful parents and students.  We will miss you all very 
much.  Thank you again for everything! 
 
                                     Have a great weekend, 
                                           Cathy and Libby 


